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From: Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2021 1:34 PM
To: Noel Chamberlain
Cc: Kristen Outten; Amy Ow; Camille Leung
Subject: Highland Estates Weekly Inspection - 12/21/2021
Attachments: Trackout Cobblehill.JPG; Cowpens Way.JPG

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Hi Noel, 
 
I was onsite this morning at Highland Estates to conduct my weekly inspection. Overall the site is looking pretty good, I 
know things are very wet from the rain. That being said, the following repairs are needed: 

1. Please sweep the street on both Cobblehill Rd and Cowpens Way as there is an ongoing trackout issue. This is a 
requirement of the MMRP, and needs to be addressed immediately. Please hire a street sweeper to come 
through regularly to ensure that trackout does not get worse during the wet weather this week. 

 
I understand that Bob is on vacation for the holidays, so I will be reaching out to you for any site maintenance repairs 
that are needed. Is there another superintendent that will be in charge while Bob is away? 
 
Additionally, it was my understanding that landscape planting was going to happen in early December, do you have an 
update on when landscaping and final site stabilization is anticipated? 
 
Please feel free to give me a call if you would like to discuss any of these issues. 
 
Thanks so much! 
 
Jessie Henderson-McBean | she, her, hers 
Project Wildlife Biologist 
 
SWCA Environmental Consultants 
60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100 
Half Moon Bay, CA, 94019 
O 650.440.4291 | C 805.712.8794 
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